First working group meets as part of plan to boost local business
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The Formentera Office of Commerce, which is spearheading the Strengthening Local Business
Plan (Pla per a I'enfortiment del comerg, PEC), staged the first working group with sector
representatives today. These meetings are part of a participatory work process in which
Formentera businesses can provide input to help develop actions to revitalise and improve the
commercial fabric of the island.

The first of the meetings was held today at the offices of Formentera's small- and medium-sized
business group (PIMEEF) and attendees included representatives of Focalizza, the company at
the helm of the project, as well as heads of municipal departments, PIMEEF and the
Formentera Chamber of Commerce (CCF) and local tradespeople and artisans invited by
PIMEEF and the CCF. Upcoming meetings will be held at the CCF headquarters and the
Consell de Formentera.
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